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Subject: ZBA25-0008: 2103 Copley

From: Mary Jane Worden  
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 11:21 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA25-0008: 2103 Copley 

Hello - 
I am writing in support of the variance for the replacement of the existinng screen porch at 2103 Copley. I am a neighbor 
at 2127 Wallingford. I have been in the back yards of 2105 Copley, 2127 Woodside, and 2131 Woodside which all can see 
the backyard of 2103 Copley. From each of these backyards who would be most affected by a variance, I do not think the 
existing porch structure is out of character with the home or the neighborhood. It is not noticeable. As such, I believe they 
should be able to have their new screened in porch as nothing is changing. 
Thank you, 
Mary Jane Worden 
313-715-2655


